

Parish Newsletter

St Augustine's & St Peter's

.



Recent Death:

Anniversaries: Jan 31st-Feb 6th

Creswick – Gregory Mitchell; Frank Anderson; Eunice Cleary; Kevin Gleeson; James Murphy; Julia Conaughton; Fr. Emmanuel Green.



Daylesford— Gladys Rigby; Joan Haylen; Patricia Dwyer; Marie Hourigan; Josephine Toner; Norman Collins.



Mable McAdle

DIOCESAN NEWS

Webinar - Vaccines, Viruses and Vulnerabilities: Catholic health and care of the human person

The ACU Faculty of Theology and Philosophy, in partnership with Catholic Health Australia (CHA), is running a webinar event that brings together international experts and thought leaders to discuss mental health, public health and the question of solidarity in the face of this pandemic. The first event in this series, entitled "Vaccines, Viruses and Vulnerabilities: Catholic health and care of the human person" is taking place on World Day of the Sick which is February 11. Registration is essential at https://www.acu.edu.au/about-acu/events/2021/february/vaccines-viruses-and-vulnerabilities

Vinnies No Interest Loan Scheme: No Interest Loans (NILs) provide individuals and families on low incomes with access to safe, fair and affordable credit for those with a Health Care Card / Pension Card or earn less than \$45,000 a year after tax or \$60,000 for couples or people with dependants. Further information available at https://www.vinniesnils.org.au.

"We are a Child Safe Parish"

Parish Office:

Leonie Bird

Phone: 03 53018161 Daylesford (Wed- Fri)

9am-2pm **Emails:**

daylesford@ballarat.catholic.org.au creswick@ballarat.catholic.org.au

Safeguarding Officer:

Leonie Bird

Parish School Principal:

St Michael's: Ethan Corfee. St Augustine's: Terry Brennan.

Parish Priest:

Fr Gary A Jones

Sunday Mass times:

Creswick: 8.30am Daylesford: 10am

ASH WESNESDAY MASSES

St Augustine's: Wednesday 17th Feb 8.30 am

St Peter's: Wednesday 17th Feb 10am On behalf of all the Parishioners' of St Augustine's, St Peter's & the office dog Miss Mollie we would like to wish Fr Gary a wonderful, happy and healthy birthday for January 30th.

May God's love and peace be with you always.



Do you have 1 hour spare on the 3rd Wednesday of any Month?

Yes, then please help out with the St Peter's Visit to the residents at Hepburn House. Prayers and hymns and reading are done with the St Peter's volunteers & the residents. We visit on the third Wednesday of each month 11-12pm. Please contact Leonie in the office or Trish Tinetti ASAP.



ROSTER FOR: February 7th	ST AUGUSTINE'S	ST PETER'S
Welcomer	Tony; Carol V	Brian D
Commentator	Brian Rowe	N/A
Sacristan	N/A	Carol
Special Minister	Alastair	Volunteer
Reader	Barb H	Volunteer
Offertory	Tony; Carol V	Volunteers
Data Projector/Ipad Music	Lois K/ Neil D	Sandra W
Collectors	Volunteers	Brian D & Volunteers